
Announcement: 55th ETCR Summer Course
3-14 July 2017, Bruges, Belgium

​From 3-14 July 2017 the European Union Agency for Railways is co-organising
with the European Training Centre for Railways (ETCR) and the College of
Europe in Bruges the 55 ETCR Summer Course. 

Participants will get the unique opportunity to meet the decision-makers and
opinion leaders of EU rail politics and learn about the elements of the EU
railway regulatory framework and its impact on rail business perspectives.
They can build a network of international colleagues and confront the
challenges they are working on at home with the solutions others have given
to the same issues in the various European countries. 

Registration is open until 19 June 2017. 

All information can be found on www.etcr.eu.
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